
Summer has arrived
at St Bernards

Welcome Summer! 
Here at St Bernards, we welcome summer with a big bang!
Celebrating the Queen's jubilee with a weeks worth of food,
fun, family, and friends. 

We couldn't have thought of a better way than to kick start
summer here at St Bernards with the Queen's Jubilee.
Welcoming families and friends into the home for tea, cakes,
and great conversation. All of which were made in-house by
one of our lovely chef Cristina from the Wilson and Vale team.  

Staff Announcements
 - A big congratulations to Lorraine Burrows as the key
worker of the month.  

- We welcome more new staff members who have joined us
recently! 

Upcoming events
There are a lot of exciting up-and-coming events during the
summer months here at St Bernard's. 

We have a very busy weekend coming up with the Armed
Forces Day on Saturday the 25th of June where residents will
be able to take part in the big British quiz that will be hosted
by our lovely staff.  

To finish the weekend off we have the Open Gardens event
on Sunday the 26th of June in support of the stroke
association. With lots of tea, snacks, activities, and even live
music.

https://www.instagram.com/stbernardscare/
https://www.facebook.com/StBernardsCare
https://twitter.com/BernardsHome
https://www.linkedin.com/company/st-bernards-residential-care-home

